
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In Science, we have been learning about the five senses: see, smell, 

hear, taste and touch. We have focused on each of the senses in our 

lessons and the body parts associated with each sense. We have 

discussed why each sense is important. We particularly enjoyed our 

lesson on smell where we had a ‘Great Smell Test’ and had to guess 

which smells were in the different containers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 1  

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Selwyn 

Charlotte, Luka, Wen-Yu, Ramiro, 
Mia, Zaira, Alex, Emma, Tony 

Homerton 

Viven, Sophia, Ellie, Nina, Maryam, 
Jesse, Zakhar, Alima, Beth 

 

  

 

In English, we have been 
writing our own versions of 
‘The Little Red Hen.’ We began 
by learning a traditional 
version of the Little Red Hen 
and wrote sentences from the 
original story.   

More recently, we have been 
writing our own versions of 
‘The Little Red Hen.’ The 
children enjoyed changing the 
characters and setting of the 
original story. In Selwyn, we 
wrote about ‘The White Horse’ 
who planted potatoes and 
then made chips. In Homerton, 
we wrote about ‘The Little 
Grey Rabbit’ in a forest who 
made a carrot cake. 

 

 

 

     Dddd 

 

In Religious Education, we have 
been looking at symbols of 
Christianity and discussing what 
these symbols mean.   

In Computing, we have been 
learning about the different 
parts of a computer (screen, 
mouse and keyboard) and have 
logged on to the Chromebooks 
using our logins.  

In Art, we have been testing our 
drawing skills by doing some 
observational pictures where 
we don’t lift our pencil off the 
paper! It was very hard!  

In History, we have continued to 
learn about explorers such as 
Katherine Johnson and Amelia 
Earhart and what they have 
achieved.   

 

 

As part of our addition focus, we learnt 
how to use a part-whole model, making 
our number bonds to 10 and adding 
numbers to 10 using a number line. We 
then focused on subtraction; using tens 
frames and number lines to solve 
subtraction problems. Finally, we put 
addition and subtraction in the same 
lesson and talked about how they are 
different. 

We have been learning about Geometry. 
We have learnt the names of 2D shapes 
and discussed their properties. For 
example, I know this shape is a square 
because it has four sides that are all the 
same. I know this is a triangle because it 
has three sides. We also started learning 
the names of 3D shapes including: sphere, 
cylinder, pyramid, cube and cone. 

We are beginning to learn about 
multiplication by counting in 2s, 5s and 
10s. 

 

 


